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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Cooperative House Fire Alarms 
No. BD156622P 

 

 

February 23, 2012 
 
 
Oregon State University hereby issues this notice of intent to award the Request for Proposal 
for the Cooperative House Fire Alarms project, number BD156622P to Convergint 
Technologies.  Proposers are allowed seven (7) calendar days to review the solicitation file and 
deliver written protests in accordance with Oregon Administrative Rule 580-061-0145.   
 
Accordingly, written protests will be accepted until 2:00 pm PST on Thursday, March 1, 2012.  
Protests submitted after this date and time will not be accepted or considered.  Protests must be 
submitted in writing to OSU Procurement and Contract Services via mail, fax or e-mail, sent 
attention to the procurement analyst identified below. 
 
Solicitation files are available for review at the Procurement and Contract Services (PaCS) 
office.  To schedule an appointment to review the file, please contact Brooke Davison via e-mail 
at Brooke.Davison@oregonstate.edu or telephone (541) 737-7342.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Brooke.Davison@oregonstate.edu

